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Date: Friday 12th January 2024


	Spring 1 Newsletter #2 
We have had a busy week and are really getting into the swing of our new routines. Well done to the children for working hard and making great progress in Maths this week.

What have we been up to this week?
· Investigating our wishing story – The Old Mill
· Comparing and ordering fractions by using common numerators and denominators
· Using stencils in art
· Learning about explorers who have been to Antarctica
· Understanding the history of bridges
· Using spreadsheets
Reminders

· PE is on Thursday and Friday. On Friday children should come to school in their PE kits but bring their school clothes with them to change into.
· Children should be reading regularly at home and writing this in their diaries

Homework

· Spellings – this week the children will bring home groups spellings
· Maths – Comparing and ordering fractions less than 1
· English – Ernest Shackleton
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